
  



  

 
 

  
NOTICE OF LOCAL PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED TRANSFER 

 
 
The Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) will be holding a local public 
hearing regarding an application filed by Missouri-American Water Company (MAWC) 
for a certificate of convenience and necessity to provide water and sewer service to an 
area of Christian and Taney Counties, Missouri, generally known as the Saddlebrooke 
Subdivision.  The purpose of this local public hearing is to receive customer comments 
concerning MAWC’s proposal to acquire and operate the Saddlebrooke water and 
sewer systems. 
  
The local public hearing will be held on May 1, 2012, beginning with an 
informational question and answer session at 5:30 p.m, and an on-the-record 
public hearing immediately following, in the conference room of the Hampton Inn 
at Branson Hills, 200 South Payne Stewart Drive, Branson MO  65616.   
 
The facility at which this local public hearing is being held meets the accessibility 
standards required by the Americans With Disabilities Act.  Any person that needs 
additional accommodations to participate in the local public hearing should call the 
Commission's Hotline at 1-800-392-4211 (voice), or Relay Missouri at 711.  
 

Any customer that has questions about the local public hearing should contact the Staff 
of the Commission and/or the Office of the Public Counsel at the customer’s first 
convenience.  To do so, please use the telephone numbers, fax numbers or e-mail 
addresses shown below, and please include a reference to Commission File No. WA-
2012-0066. 
 

Public Service Commission  Office of the Public Counsel 
Phone: 800/392-4211 or 573/751-3243 Phone: 866/922-2959 
Fax: 573/751-1847 (Water/Sewer Dept) Fax: 573/751-5562 (Water/Sewer Dept.) 
E-Mail: pscinfo@psc.mo.gov  E-Mail: mopco@ded.mo.gov 
 


